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MEMORANDUM FOR: Joseph Halapatz
'

FROM: Richard H. Vollmer, Director
Division of Engineering

SUBJECT: DIFFERING PROFESSIONAL OPINI0'N

On February 2, 1982, you attended a meeting with W. Johnston, Assistant
Director, Materials & Qualifications Engineering and Carl Mohrwinkel,
Labor Relations Branch, ADM, concerning your differing professional .

opinion (DPO) related to listed sensitization of BWR stainless steel ./

weldments. f
,

It is ray understanding that, as we had previously agreed, you plan to
visit the General Electric Office at San Jose to review. documentation
relating to your concern. Please inform me when you have established
the dates of your trip. If you are encountering any difficulty in
arranging a meeting with the appropriate people, please let me know.

In order to reach.a point of resolution of this DPO, I would like you
to provide to me a report of your findings and recommended actions
within thirty days after your trip.
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Richard H. Vollmer, Director
Division of Engineering

s,
cc: W. Johnston d. .

W. Hazelton #F~
C. Mohrwinkel
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